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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Kelly 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Blundell 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Could the Cabinet Member tell us what activities have been arranged for the pupils of 
Sidney Stringer School since the fire that damaged and destroyed significant parts of 
the school? 
 

 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Windsor 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Taylor 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
  
Given the lack of any real democratic consultation on the future of Hertford St post 
office by the mis-named "Peoples Post Office" would Cllr Taylor write to Post Office 
Limited asking them to delay the date of the end of the consultation to allow a properly 
organised town's meeting to be set up at a large venue. Each Coventry Citizen should 
be invited by household and Post Office Ltd should be asked to attend and a vote be 
taken on their plans after they have presented them.  
  

 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Windsor 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Clifford 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
  
Could Cllr Clifford comment on the fact that recent research shows that the Walsgrave 
hospital PFI does have an ongoing impact on health funds in the city and could he 
state what his scrutiny board intends to do to address this as well as apparent "Under-
capitation" meaning that our city is not getting enough government funds for our 
populations health needs?  
  

 
 
 


